
 

 

 

 

 Cat Harbor Race  

 5/12/21 

  Notice to Competitors #1 

  Cat Harbor Covid Protocols 

 
  Please adhere to these guidelines to keep members, guests and employees of DRYC’s Cat Harbor 

facility (Shultz’s Landing), as safe and healthy as possible. 

 

1. If anyone on your boat is ill or has recently had a temperature of 100.4° or greater, THEY SHOULD 

STAY HOME. 

2.  If anyone on your boat has recently come in contact with anyone who has tested positive for COVID-

19, THEY SHOULD STAY HOME. 

3.  Facial coverings are not required at Shultz’s Landing. 

4.  Follow proper hand washing procedures (20 seconds) and use hand sanitizer. 

5.  Gloves and masks shall be worn while prepping and cooking food for others. 

6.  Clean and disinfect tables, eating areas and seating areas BEFORE YOU LEAVE.  

7.  High-touch surfaces like faucets, toilets, doorknobs, light switches and showers must  

     be cleaned after each use.  

8.  Please use the supplied hand sanitizer before and after each use of the restrooms, faucets, sinks and   

showers. 

9.  Shultz’s Landing is cleaned before our members and guests arrive. 

10.This is a volunteer event and facility. YOU ARE OUR CLEAN UP CREW, so minimize, remove and 

dispose of all your trash properly, in the dumpsters behind the facility. 

 

     USE OF SHULTZ’S LANDING AT CAT HARBOR IS DONE AT YOUR OWN RISK. DRYC ASSUMES NO 

LIABILITY FOR COVID-19.  

     IF YOU ARE UNCOMFORTABLE OR CANNOT COMPLY WITH THESE PROTOCOLS AS STATED ABOVE, 

PLEASE DO NOT COME TO THE FACILITY. 

     IN THE CORINTHIAN SPIRIT, PLEASE REMEMBER THAT NON-COMPLIANCE WITH THESE PROTOCOLS 

COULD FORCE A CLOSURE OF SHULTZ’S LANDING. 

Event Chairman 

Rick Ruskin 

Posted 6/8/2021 


